

John R. VanWagoner II, Ph.D

Superintendent Tammy Brunan Executive Assistant

1009 S. Oak Street Traverse City, MI 49684 Phone: 231-933-1727 vanwagonje@tcaps.net

Memorandum

To:

TCAPS Board of Education

From:

John R. VanWagoner II, Ph.D

Date:

March 21, 2025

RE:

Staff Appreciation Special Recognition

Staff Appreciation Special Recognition

May 5-9, 2025

In alignment with National Teacher Appreciation Week, Traverse City Area Public Schools Board of Education publicly acknowledges and recognizes all staff members of Traverse City Area Public Schools.

On behalf of our greater community, we acknowledge the dedication and commitment of all employees, including those who teach, clean the schools, drive the buses, answer phones, design curriculum, enhance technology, coach, direct, communicate, train, hire, finance and lead the daily operations of our district.

Schools are the hub of a community and TCAPS is no exception. Our community takes great pride in the ongoing successes of our students and all programming. It is said it takes a village to raise a child, and today we honor all staff of Traverse City Area Public Schools who make our village a vibrant, safe, and rewarding place for children to learn and grow.